
Friday 9th February 2024 - Newsletter 20

A message from Miss Towler...
Dear Parents and Carers,

Well we have arrived at Half Term and it certainly has been a whizz through the last five

weeks. This week we had a visit from Alistair Russell who performed some live folk music for

the children in our singing assembly. The children are used to singing themselves in assembly

so it was lovely to be able to hear someone else perform for a change. The children who were

part of the Young Voices event at Sheffield Arena were really pleased when Alistair played one of the songs they had

been learning - ‘Walk of Life’ - which they happily joined in with!

On Thursday we also had a visit from Rob from Tadcaster Historical Society. The children were really engaged in the

sessions he delivered to the teams and they learnt lots about the past.

We also enjoyed our fabulous Valentine’s Disco which raised a fantastic £215.60 . Huge

thanks to our TPAC team who organised the event and made sure it ran so smoothly.

Finally our week ended with a lovely Team Venus Stay and Play with a Number and

Chinese New Year focus. Our Early Years families gave us lots of great feedback and had a

wonderful time playing with the children.

Have a wonderful half term break,

Caroline Towler, Headteacher

Children’s Mental Health Week

This week has been Children’s Mental Health Week with a theme of ‘My Voice

Matters’. We understand that talking to others can have great benefits for our mental

health and wellbeing. Children have been thinking about how this relates to their PSHE

learning about ‘Rights and Responsibilities’. We all have the right for our voices to be

heard, but we also have the responsibility to listen and allow others to share their

thoughts and feelings.

Team Neptune had some very sophisticated discussions about whether we ALWAYS have a right to say what

we think. Some weighty opinions to digest on this one! We need to be careful when our rights conflict with

the rights of others.

The children spent time sharing their thoughts on how we make sure that ‘My Voice Matters’ at TPA.

● Daily check-ins

● School council meetings

● Caring peers

● School adults being interested in them and their lives

● Regular checks on their thoughts about their learning

● Student surveys

(The list was endless!)

There’s no doubt, we definitely feel heard at Team TPA! Miss Bell - Pastoral Lead



Updated: Dates for your diary for the coming weeks!

Dates What’s happening at TPA?

Monday 19th

February

Children return to school after Half Term break

Eat them to Defeat them… Eat vegetables campaign (see overleaf for more information)

New: Y1-6 Football Club with York City FC Foundation 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Tuesday 20th

February

New: Y1-6 Singing Club with Mrs Oldfield 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Wednesday

21st February

Team Saturn Swimming lesson

Newl: Y1-6 Multi Skills Club with Five Star Sports 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Thursday 22nd

February

New: Y1-6 Dance Club with York Dance Space 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Y6 Sats Information Evening 5pm - 6.00pm - more details to follow

Friday 23rd

February

New: Y1-6 Dodgeball with Five Star Sports 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Wednesday

28th February

Team Saturn Swimming lesson

Thursday 29th

February

Team Saturn Skipping Event at Selby High School - more details to follow

Thursday 7th

March

World Book Day - more details to follow

Friday 15th

March

Comic Relief - Red Nose Day - more details to follow

NSPCC Number Day

We really enjoyed welcoming families into school last Friday morning for our NSPCC

Number Day. It was fantastic to see so many of you get stuck into Maths learning

with your children. We would really appreciate any feedback from families about the

NSPCC Number Day Parent Open Morning so please can we ask that you click on the

link below and answer the six quick questions added onto this Google Form if you haven’t already.

https://forms.gle/GPeCEEfqrgbgCteX7

Thank you so much for your support with this.

Mr Foster - Maths Lead

Our school R-Y6 attendance this week is: 96.53%

Our school attendance target is 97%.

Nursery : 100% Top Team Attendance 😁
Reception: 96.88% Neptune: 96.67%

Saturn: 96% Jupiter: 95.56%

*As Government guidance states, your child’s attendance is compulsory in school and unless

they are unwell we ask that you ensure they are in school, on time, every day.

https://forms.gle/GPeCEEfqrgbgCteX7


Spotlight on #TadcasterComputing

Parent Voice - Computing

Dear Parents/Carers

At TPA we embrace all learning. As a computing lead it would be good to survey your

thoughts on the impact of our computing teaching and learning for the children. This information will be used to paint a

picture of where we would need to go next to strengthen this important part of the curriculum.

Please click on the link below to tell us about your views regarding Computing at TPA.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1bNLcJN1lX7cgtBFyXNjEUKDgkQFGXbgHn7lTGgzwQjI/edit

Many thanks

Mr Ramzan

Safer Internet Day 2024

Safer Internet Day 2024 took place on the 6 February 2024, with

celebrations and learning based around the theme

‘Want to talk about it? Making space for conversations about life

online’.

Coordinated in the UK by the UK Safer Internet Centre, the celebration sees thousands of organisations get involved

to promote the safe, responsible and positive use of digital technology for children and young people.

In the UK, we are celebrating by putting children and young people’s voices at the heart of the day and encouraging

them to shape the online safety support that they receive.

That is why we are asking parents, carers, teachers, government, policymakers, and the wider online safety industry to

take time to listen to children and young people and make positive change together.

This year we are hoping to answer the following questions:

What issues really matter to children and young people?

What changes do they want to see?

How can we all work together to advocate for them moving forward?

With your help, Safer Internet Day 2024 can be a springboard for conversations that shape how we talk about and

respond to online issues, not just for one day, but throughout the whole year."

Click on this link to find out more https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2024

Mr Ramzan - Computing Lead

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2024


Adlent Calendar

We are accepting donations for the Foodbank ‘Adlent Calendar’. If you

would like to help others at a time when many are struggling please see the

Adlent Calendar information above which starts next week but we will

accept donations from the week beginning 19th March when we return

after the Half Term break.

Thank you for your support. Any donations will be appreciated.

Eat them to Defeat them… Eat vegetables campaign

Reception - Y6

After Half Term we will be starting a new

initiative which will help to encourage children

to try new vegetables and increase the

number of vegetable choices they make. As

part of the initiative there are reward charts

and sticker packs which will be given to the children.

Find out more by clicking on the website link below:

Eat them to Defeat them!

We will have a special assembly with our cook, Mrs Bedford, on the first

Monday back so that the children can find out more about the Eat them to

defeat them campaign.

https://eatthemtodefeatthem.com/


Help us raise money for school by getting rid of your

old clothes!

We have now taken on a Rag Bag Collection bin with the aim of raising

money for school funds. We have a super sized box in our school hall

which will be the a place for children to drop off any old clothes,

pairs of shoes and belts and bags. See the piccy here which has been

expertly decorated by Tean Venus and their wonderful colouring

skills!

Happy Holidays Team TPA!


